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FURTHER CAUTIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT  

Barloworld shareholders are referred to the cautionary announcements published on 15 April 2024 and 

27 May 2024, in which Barloworld advised that it has entered into discussions, which, if concluded 

successfully, may have a material effect on the price of the Company's securities.  

Shareholders are advised that the discussions are ongoing and, at this stage, there can be no certainty that 

any agreement will be reached. Accordingly, shareholders should continue to exercise caution when 

dealing in the Company's securities until a further announcement is made. 

The Board of Barloworld, collectively and individually, accepts responsibility for the information contained 

in this announcement and certifies that, to the best of its knowledge and belief, the information contained 

in this announcement relating to Barloworld is true and this announcement does not omit anything that 

is likely to affect the importance of such information. 
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